
Membership fee NoSCoS for 2024-2025

Working group on membership has considered several possibilities 
(presented during general meetings before).

The purpose of having a register at NoSCoS is to meet the require
ments from the Swedish tax authorities. Since we are a society 
with a bank account, the Swedish Tax Authorities demands a mem-
bership register which we now have.

The time and money spent by administering a membership fee are 
costly.

The Board propose that we continue with a membership that is free 
of charge for 2024-2025.


